
The Consultation has now ended. 

We have received Cabinet Member approval to  
undertake implementation of the Baker Street Two 

Way scheme. 

You are not viewing the most recent documentation. 

Please visit Building the Scheme 

http://www.bakerstreettwoway.co.uk/#building
http://www.bakerstreettwoway.co.uk/#building





